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New Zealand Inline Hockey 
 
OCEANIA BULLETIN 4 - MARCH 8, 2009

Hello: %%FIRST%% 

 
TRAINING CAMPS 
 
Training camps remain in place for March and April weekends. These two final
camps are extremely important as teams/ players will: 
 
1. Have team photos taken 
2. Have uniform orders distributed 
3. Complete any / all outstanding documentation 
4. Make final payments 
5. Meet with team management to review details  
6. Receive air tickets and related information 
 
FINAL PAYMENTS 
It is critical at the final training camp that all payment committments are met. ALL
players and officials are asked to ensure final payments are available to collect at
camp or paid prior. 
 
NZIHA have committments to meet with accommodation and transport providers
in Australia and due to this you are asked: 
 
1. If payments can be met prior to camp via internet banking this would be
appreciated 
2. Payments at camp be paid by EFTPOS/ Debit Card, Visa and/ or  Cash if at all
possible. This will overcome delays with clearance time for cheques being banked
as final installments are required before Easter for all costs associated with this
campaign 
 
NEW ZEALAND INLINE HOCKEY BANK ACCOUNT details are HERE 
Please ensure if using internet banking that you use your player name when
depositing funds and email notification to NZIHA  
 
 

  

FIRS WORLD CHAMPIONHSIPS, Italy 
 
All 2009 Oceania Junior Men players born 1992 and 1991 are now asked for expressions 
of interest in being considered for a place in the Junior Men's team being looked at to send 
to this event. If you are interested you MUST use this link to read all the information NZIHA 
have received. Please carefully consider the expected estimate of cost befoire replying. 
The document can be downloaded HERE 
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PLEASE EMAIL your response using this link HERE 
 

VETERANS WORLD CUP 
Information just to hand! We have received notification from FIRS concerning an event 
being held for VETERANS players aged over 40 France. The document can be found HERE. 
Please read and advise if you are interested in being involved in a selection process for this 
event HERE 

 
FORWARD HERE 
 
UPDATE DETAILS 
 
 

This is email was sent to %%emailaddress%%, click here to unsubscribe. 
NEW ZEALAND INLINE HOCKEY ASSOCIATION 

P.O.BOX 18001, MERRILANDS, NEW PLYMOUTH 
 E-mail: nz.inline@gmail.com 

COPYRIGHT 2009. NZIHA  ALL RIGHTS RESERVED. 

Page 2 of 2Company Name

14/06/2010http://www.boltmail.co.nz/boltmail/admin/index.php?Page=Preview&Action=Display


